
 

Box of Treasures  
Scholarship 
For NWC Art Classes 
 

Get up to $696 in scholarships 
to help cover costs to your 
NWC Art class in Spring 2019 
& Fall 2020!  

For an application, please contact 
Davina Cole, drcole3@alaska.edu   

The Box of Treasures Scholarship is intended to provide scholarships to Alaska Native students 

enrolling in Northwest Coast (NWC) Art courses. This Scholarship is meant to partially or fully 

cover enrollment costs, course fees, and other fees directly connected to studying NWC Arts at 

the University of Alaska Southeast. This is an Alaska Native preferred scholarship, but anyone 

can apply. 

This scholarship is provided by Sealaska Heritage Institute, University of Alaska Southeast, and the Juneau School District, and is funded 

in part by the U.S. Department of Education ANEP Grant PR# S356A170001. The contents of this program do not necessarily represent 

the policy of the DOE, and you should not assume endorsement by the Federal Government. 
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